
  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
31.05.2022 
 
Tēnā koe, 
 
New housing for Frankton  
 
We are looking at delivering more public housing in your neighbourhood to help meet the need for 
housing in Hamilton. 
 
The site at 226 Killarney Rd has been identified for redevelopment. Over the next few months we will 
be carrying out feasibility studies to determine how we may better use this land under the current 
zoning. 
 
If we do develop the site, we will be building new, warm, healthy homes, designed to fit your 
neighbourhood, and meet the needs of today’s tenants. 
 
As neighbours we want to ensure you are kept informed about Kāinga Ora’s plans. We’ll provide 
updates on key aspects of the development once we have more detailed information to share with 
you. This is your community and we want to ensure we minimise potential disruption for the area, as 
we develop the site. 
 
In the meantime, please contact me if you have any queries. 
 
For more information on homes we are building through our regional housing programme, please visit 
www.kaingaora.govt.nz/rhp 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Brian Gilbert 
Stakeholder Relationship Manager 
Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities 
Brian.gilbert@kaingaora.govt.nz 
021 684 229 
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